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Tuesday 3rd July 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 

RE: Classes for 2018-19 
 
Next Monday, 9th July, your child will spend the afternoon in their new class. The staff have spent a great deal of 
time and care discussing class allocations for September and given that the classes this year have been successful we 
have decided that on this occasion the class groups will be unchanged.  
 
In September we welcome Miss Aldridge who will be teaching in Y4 and Miss Abbott will be working 2 days a week 
in Y3 sharing with Mrs Sibbons. Mrs Smallwood will be teaching full time in 3S.  
 
Please see the table below to see which class your child will be in:   
                               

If your child was in: Then next year they will be in 

Hedgehogs Miss Scott 1S Miss Singleton 

Rabbits Mrs Moore 1A Mrs Ashton 

1A Mrs Ashton 2O Mrs O’Sullivan 

1S Miss Singleton 2G Mrs Gaunt 

2G Mrs Gaunt 3SA Miss Abbott/Mrs Sibbons 

2O Mrs O’Sullivan 3S Mrs  Smallwood 

3S Mrs Smallwood/Mrs Sibbons 4E Miss Evers 

3E Miss Evers 4A Miss Aldridge 

4W Miss Wallis 5K Miss Keeble 

4F Mrs Weatherup/Mrs Taylor 5B Mr Brewster 

5K Miss Keeble 6R Mrs Robson 

5B Mr Brewster 6E Mr Ewins 

 
There will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher on Monday 16th July from 3:40 – 5:00pm 
during our Open Evening.   If you have any questions or queries, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Julie Mullane 


